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This year, we are going to be learning about our friends through a “Star of the Week” program.  We will be sending home a poster with your child the week before it is their week to be the Star and we ask that you take the time to sit with them to fill it out.  Please decorate it as much as you would like, use photos, lots of colors, etc.   This is your child’s special project to share with their classmates.  Please let me know if you have any questions regarding this fun project!
Fondly,
Danielle
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